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YEAR 9 RESIDENTIAL 

50 tired faces returned from
Shropshire last week. We
hope you all had a restful
weekend and caught  up on
some sleep!
Here are some of the
highlights of the trip.

CONGRATULATIONS BEN

Nothing makes us prouder than to see the
achievements of ex students. Huge
congratulations to Ben, who qualified as a
detective. Ben left our sixth form in 2016 having
achieved A-Levels in drama, media and dance. 
 Congratulations!

Over the last few weeks, the achievement
points collected by Year 7 & 8 students have
been totalled to see who will have the
opportunity to take part in 'Chocolate Bingo'
next Friday. 
The top 50 students in each year group will
attend the event, organised by the PRK
committee, as a reward for their hard work.
Many thanks to the Year 9 students who are
arranging and hosting the bingo.

Have a lovely weekend

Mrs Johnson



YEAR 9 MATHS
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In preparation for  National Numeracy Day 2023 this
week, the mathematics department would like to
share some tips to enable all to become 'number
confident'!

In maths this week,
Year 9 have been
applying their
knowledge and
skills of
enlargements to
scaling up images.
Excellent work
9EY1!

A 'BIG' THANKYOU

NATIONAL NUMERACY DAY

Thank you so much for the lovely seed donations
and the beautiful card, our students were really
excited to receive them. Students thoroughly
enjoyed visiting streets in the village to share out
the seed pods they made as part of the Big Help
Out. 

Our budding
gardeners have
already planted some
of the seeds so watch
this space for
updates.

This week saw the
start of our Year 11
and Year 13
students sitting
their formal
examinations.  Well
done for
completing your
first week, you are
doing brilliantly
and we're very
proud. 

GOOD LUCK YEAR
11 & YEAR 13


